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From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject:  Sunshine Law Compliance Notice: Support for Families of Children with Disabilties

From: SFCD Vice President <vicepresident@supportforfamiliesboard.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 8:12 PM 
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Docs, SF (LIB) <sfdocs@sfpl.org> 
Cc: president@supportforfamiliesboard.org 
Subject: Sunshine Law Compliance Notice: Support for Families of Children with Disabilties 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to San Francisco Admin. Code §12L.4(a), please be advised that the Support for Families of 
Children with Disabilities Board of Directors will hold their February meeting via Zoom on February 9, 2023, 
beginning at 6pm. Members of the public interested in attending should contact the SFCD Board Vice 
President at vicepresident@supportforfamiliesboard.org to receive the meeting link.   

Thank you, 
Amelia Eddleman 
SFCD Board Vice President 

The meeting will be held via the below Zoom info: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5658648502?pwd=QmRuL0ZhZ0lTa2lLYmlaTkFqWDJnQT09 
Meeting ID: 565 864 8502 
Passcode: 458573 
One tap mobile 
+16699009128,,5658648502#,,,,*458573# US (San Jose)
Dial by your location

+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 




